
  
Santiago, Chile – April, 2015 
 
Winners of first, second and third place of the Short Film Contest "Get Informed and Improve your Life!" 
organized by the Organization of American States and the Network of Transparency and Access to 
Information (RTA), attended the official award ceremony, which took place during the IX International 
Conference of Information Commissioners, held in Santiago (Chile) on April 21-23rd. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Bryan Gonzalo Alencastro, Áquila Cavalieri Frota and Ferney Andrés Cortes, winners of the Short Film Contest 

 
 
During this event, which coincided with the VI International Seminary on Transparency, the young 
directors received their award certificates and presented their short films to an audience comprised of 
high-level authorities on information and transparency from all over the world.  
 
In addition, winners participated in a workshop with Chilean filmmaker Marcelo Ferrari, made possible 
thanks to Chile’s Transparency Council and the University for Development. 
 
Check out the winners and finalists short films at: http://bit.ly/1Ktp08t 

http://bit.ly/1Ktp08t

